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CD&L
Carolina Po'we'r & t.lght Company

JUN 4 1984

ESS-84-57.

Mr. Charles Wakild
Regional Supervisor
North Carolina Division of Environmental Management
7525 Wrightsville Avenue
Wilmington, NC 28403

RE: BRUNSWICK STEAM ELECTRIC PLANT
NPDES PERMIT NO. NC0007064 -

Dear Mr. Wakild: -
,.

As required by the NPDES permit for this facility, this is to
provide you with notification that the Brunswick Unit No. 1 was operated with
less than two fine mesh screens during May. One of the cooling water pump
bays was without screens from May 17 at 6:30 a.m. to May 21 at 7:08 p.m. due
to removal of the bar trash rack for cleaning. On May 21, a spare rack was
installed and the fine mesh screens were returned to service.

If there are any questions concerning this report, please contact

R. K. Miller at (919) 836-7185.

Yours ve y truly

f l' ~

R. B. Starkey, Jr.
Manager

Environmental Services

RBSjr/ pdc (1558PTU)

cc: Mr. H. R. Denton
Mr. J. P. O'Reilly
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